From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 6/11/2024 4:44:32 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
06/11/2024

MR ANDREW FRASER
114 Crescent Road Select...
Newport Select... 2106

RE: DA2024/1409 - 122 Crescent Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Attention Mr Nick England,

Re DA2024/1409

With regard to the above application, | have grave concerns as to the extent the proposed
jetties would protrude into the navigable channel of this already narrow bay. At the moment,
with two vessels approaching each other from opposite directions, there is barely sufficient
room for them to pass safely due to the proximity of nearby existing wharves and boats on
swing moorings. The existence of the proposed jetties, in particular the two northernmost,
larger ones, would ,| believe create a dangerous situation for skippers and any other
watercraft in the vicinity. My other concern, among others, is the citing of the northern jetties
on council land at the end of The Avenue , a parcel of land which should be preserved for
public use and available for the community for recreational purposes such as being able to
launch a kayak or similar small craft into Pittwater.





